
 
DALTON TELEPHONE COMPANY 
112 S. Lee Avenue 
Clearwater, KS 67026 

Filed pursuant to §204(a)(3) 
of the Communications Act 
on 15 days’ notice 

December 18, 2006 
 
Transmittal No. 4      FRN 0003-7457-91 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying interstate access service tariff issued by Dalton Telephone Company and 
bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 
 
This access service tariff filing proposes to grandfather the availability of the DSL Discount 
Pricing Arrangement (DPA) to existing customers; and introduce rates, terms and conditions for 
the DSL Wholesale Rate Plan (DSL WRP).  This filing consists of tariff pages to become 
effective January 2, 2007, as indicated on the following Check Sheet: 
 

Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 
    3rd Revised Page 1 

 
In accordance with the Commission’s Part 61.39(b) rules, supporting information is not required 
with this filing. 
 
This tariff publication is being filed electronically.  Pursuant to Section 61.14(b) of the 
Commission’s Rules, the original of this transmittal letter (without attachments), Form 159, and a 
check for $775.00 have been sent via overnight delivery to the Federal Communications 
Commission, c/o Mellon Bank, in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, as of this date.   
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to 
 

Jovanka Mersman 
DALTON TELEPHONE COMPANY 
1180 Golden Hills Road 
Colorado Springs, CO  80919 
 (719) 325-9136 (v) 
 (720) 222-1984 (f) 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/S/ 
 
Jovanka Mersman 
Tariff/Regulatory Specialist 
 
Enclosures 
/jam 


